shawn Cross

I am against these arbitrary dates like ending the purchase of gas powered cars in 2030. Just like
vision zero for traffic fatalities which never works this is just a catchy headline but no substance.
This especially if they are going to breach dams in the coming years is an attack on the poor and
middle class people of Washington. We do not have the grid to support these decisions we have 8%
of residents driving electric cars and you want everyone including work trucks to conform? These
rules are disastrously wrong and short sighted.



